
 

Cabinet Response to the recommendations of the Overview and Scrutiny Board – Budget Outturn 

Monitoring 2020/21 – Quarter Four - Outturn Report of the Overview and Scrutiny Board  

 

No. Recommendation: Cabinet Response: 

1. That the Cabinet be recommended to request that 
the Director of Place in consultation with the 
Chairwoman of the Harbour Committee works with the 
Section 151 Officer and the Cabinet Member for 
Finance to take the necessary steps 
to increase the Harbour Reserve Fund to a level that 
is financially acceptable 

The Cabinet welcomes this direction from the Overview and 
Scrutiny Board and notes that the recommendation has been 
superseded by the decision taken at the Council meeting on 29 
July 2021 as follows: 
 
2c) £0.1m being allocated to reinstate the Harbour Reserve 

Fund, with the Cabinet requested to review in Autumn 
2021 the adequate resourcing of the Harbour function. 

 
The Cabinet will consider the future resourcing of the Harbour 

function as part of the overall budget setting process. 

 

 

 


